# **FM KUDOS**

May 2018

#### Faces of FM



Juan Rodriguez Facilities Projects Procurement Manager



Eric Montalvo HVAC Inst. & Repair Tech



Dawn Alleman Grounds Worker



Farley Hunter Assoc. Director, Utilities

### W&M Graduation Weekend—May 11th—13th



Hard to believe, another school year is coming to an end! Thank you for all you've done to help make this a successful year at W&M and for caring for the many needs of the students, faculty, and staff.

Remember to stay hydrated in the warmer temperatures!

## Did you know??



You do not have to be an elected senator of the Staff Assembly in order to participate on a Standing Committee. All staff members are welcome and encouraged to attend monthly meetings and join any of the Standing Committees. For more information, contact any member of the Staff Assembly's current Executive Board. Following are newly elected senators that are also FM Staff: Daisy Braxton, Charmaine Gordon-Wilson, Larry Jackson, and Dee Richards.

## KUDOS to you!!



John Mattie— "We owe a great deal of thanks to John Mattie. John Came in on Saturday morning and cleaned up the remainder of the stream that Hepaco did not clean. Crystal Checked the stream on Sunday and reported that it looked really good. I believe the conditions that Crystal observed on Sunday were largely due to John's clean up effort on Saturday. My best John for being superb EH&S Partner." ~Sandra Prior, Director, EH&S

Pauline Richardson— "Pauline was very helpful and accommodating with guiding me thru the financial/proposal process. She followed up with me and guided my steps. Couldn't have achieved success without her." ~Timothy Russell, Space Data Manager

Crystal Taylor— "It helps a lot when the faculty are supported by dedicated, knowledgeable, and approachable EHS staff. I have enjoyed working with you a lot." ~Myriam Cotten, Associate Professor

### **Customer Comments**



I want to offer many thanks to you and everyone in Facilities for the terrific help during the lead up to the CNN Town Hall event. I feel very confident saying the event was a terrific and meaningful success on every level for the university. Thank you—to you and everyone in the department who assisted. Last night's event is an example of what great universities are supposed to do." ~Michael Fox, Asst. to the President and Secretary to the Board of Visitors

### Welcome to our team!



Kadeem Allen—Moving & Storage
Nathan Francis — Warehouse
Emily Fudala—Post Office
Nashawnta Jackson— Building Services
Lamont Johnson—Post Office
Jo Parker—Post Office

## Farewell and thank you for your service!



Mark Ballman—FPDC
Angela Baum—Building Services
Montesha Boyd—Building Services
Daryl Jones—Building Services
Manuel Lacerda—Building Services
Tamika Maxfield—Building Services

Service—Integrity—Professionalism—Teamwork—Safety